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Friday, 14th October 2022 

Jackson Cup Years 3-6 2022 
 

Dear Parents, Caregivers and Grandparents, 
 

Our much loved Jackson Cup Soccer and Netball Competition will be taking place again in Term 4 during Stage 
Sport. Stage 2 will be undertaking the competition on Tuesday from 12.15 and Stage 3 will be competing at the 
same time on a Friday. Students will participate in a self-selected sport (either soccer or netball) and will play for 
their house sporting team. Finals for each sport will be held on Friday, 19th November (Week 6). More 
information about times of the games will be shared on the schools’ Facebook page and School Stream when 
games and times are confirmed. Despite finals being held, the Jackson Cup is about having a go and showing good 
sportsmanship. Children do not have to be the best player; they are aiming to be the best sport!  
All participating students will receive a lemonade icy-twist at the end of the day. Please let your child’s teacher 
know if you do not want your child to receive this. 
 

Students will be required to wear school uniform and their Sport House Shirt (Bellbirds: Red, Swans: Yellow, 
Kookaburras: Green, Pelicans: Blue). If your child has selected to play soccer, shin pads are compulsory (but can 
be borrowed from the school). Football boots ARE NOT permitted. Sports unit guidelines/policy will only allow a 
child to wear moulded boots if every child has them. Please indicate on the following page if your child has boots, 
as if all do they may be permitted later in the term for finals matches.  
  

Students should also bring a broad brimmed hat, sunscreen and lots of water on the day that they play. Water 
bottles can be refilled at our chilled/filtered water stations. Students must not use equipment or wear anything 
that may cause injury to themselves or other players. All jewellery must be removed.  
 

If you have any questions about the Jackson Cup, please contact your child’s class teacher via Class Dojo.  
 

Please complete the attached permission note and return it to school by Friday, October 28 to allow your child 
to receive their lemonade icy-twist at the completion of the competition.  
 

Yours Sincerely, 
Brenton Mace 
Jackson Cup Coordinator 
  _____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Jackson Cup Years 3-6: PERMISSION NOTE 
(Please return to the office by Friday, October 28 2022) 

Dear Teacher, 
I give permission for ________________________________________________ of class ________ to receive a 
lemonade icy-twist at the completion of the Jackson Cup on Friday, 19 November 2022. I also give permission for 
my child to receive the icy pole if a backup day is required due to inclement weather. 
My child has the following medical/dietary needs (please provide full details): ___________________________ 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

My child does/does not (please circle) have moulded football boots for the finals (if playing soccer). 
 

I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any current NSW Health COVID-
19 Public Health Orders and the NSW Department of Education’s policies and procedures. I acknowledge and 
accept that there is a risk that my child may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending and participating at the 
event. I confirm that my child will not attend if displaying any symptoms of illness and/or if directed to isolate 
under NSW Health orders. 
 

Parent/Caregiver Name:_______________________________________________________________________  
Signed:________________________________________________Date:________________________________  


